
 
 

 
 

 
May 13, 2016 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.183 of 2016 

 
   
   
Dear Members, 
 
 

Draft guidelines for development of onshore wind power projects 
 
 

Ministry of New and Renewable Energy has issued draft guidelines for development of onshore wind power 
projects and placed on the website (www.mnre.gov.in) of the Ministry for comments / suggestions / views of the 
stakeholders. 
 
The media news that appeared in the Business Line, dated May 13, 2016 on the above subject and the draft 
guidelines for development of onshore wind power projects are attached for members’ comments / suggestions / 
views. 
 
The comments / suggestions / views are invited from members before May 20, 2016 and the same will be 
consolidated at our end and sent to MNRE please.  
 
Members may please send your comments to the following email addresses: 
 
secretary.general@windpro.org and iwpahq@windpro.org 
 
 
Thanking you and with warm regards 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

G V Srinivasan 
Chief Executive 

 
 


